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University of South Florida. He received an MPP and an MEd in educational psychology and a PhD in 
education policy from the University of Virginia. 
 
Erica Greenberg is a senior fellow and PK–12 team lead in the Center on Education Data and Policy at the 
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DC. She is coprincipal investigator of the DC Child Care Policy Research Partnership, which evaluates 
implementation of the Early Childhood Educator Pay Equity Fund, and principal investigator of the DC 
Prekindergarten Study, which leverages a centralized admissions lottery to measure the efficacy of public 
preschool at scale. Recent national projects center the early care and education workforce, segregation in 
early education programs, and the COVID-19 pandemic’s effects on early childhood systems and families 
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children and their families have access to high-quality early learning programs that support family needs 
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strategic advising support to foundations, advocacy organizations, and school and early childhood program 
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family, the home environment, and child care settings in children’s learning. She has experience designing 
studies employing both qualitative and quantitative methods and has directed multiple federal research 
studies. She is currently Principal Investigator for the District of Columbia Child Care Policy Research 
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